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Monday
February 26th 2024

Announcements



- Students’ phones MUST be OFF once you enter the building
- If a student is caught on their cell phone anywhere/anytime in the building (including 

before and after school), you will be issued the following:

1st OFFENSE will result in a WARNING and phone must be turned into the office until 
the end of the day.

2nd OFFENSE will result in a DETENTION and phone must be turned into the office until 
the end of the day.

3rd OFFENSE will result in a DETENTION and phone must be turned into the office 
EVERY DAY until the END OF THE YEAR. 

Only tables

Phone Expectations





From February 12 through the       
end of the 3rd quarter, 

any student who has not received a 
major or minor will be treated to a 

pizza lunch!

Attention Students:



Friendship Connection has 
a meeting today!

Sign up outside of Room C3

Friendship Connection



Boys Basketball
Both the 6/7th grade and 8th grade team have 
their final game before the tournament. Both 

teams will play Century at Century starting at 4.
Good luck gentleman!



Girls Volleyball
6/7th and 8th grade teams have their final 

game before the tournament. Both teams will 
play Century at Prairie View starting at 4.

Good luck Ladies!



I am quite light and I can fill up a balloon. I am the 
second one in my group. What am I?

Riddle



A Blueberry!

Friday’s Answer

Remember to change Friday to yesterday

What fruit can never cheer up?



And remember Prairie View, 
believe in yourself and believe 

in each other! 
Thanks Prairie View! 

Have a
Magnificent Monday!


